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Dear families, 

We have been busy this week preparing school, ready for the 

return of all the children on Monday. We are so excited to have 

our Nevill Road Community back together again. Please see the 

attached letter, which was sent last week, as a reminder of the 

plans for Monday. I can’t say thank you enough to yourselves and 

my amazing staff team for everything that we have achieved this 

term. It is beginning to feel like there is some light at the end of 

the tunnel. 

World Book Day  

We love reading at NRJ and the staff have been reading in some 

very strange places this week (see the above 

picture!) Our virtual assembly was a huge success 

and it was lovely to see so many children in 

school and at home, wearing their costumes and 

sharing their favourite books. We have all been 

inspired by the words and illustrations of Charlie 

Makesy.  The art work that has been produced by 

the children is incredible.      

Nevill Road Consultation 

You will be aware that an email was sent last week to share the information 
that the Council has launched a consultation proposing that both Nevill Rd 
Infant and Junior School combine to form one school. More details can be 
found https://www.stockport.gov.uk/consultations 
 
 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/consultations


Relationships, Health and Sex Education Policy 
 
Thank you very much for the feedback we have received. Tanya 
Cross from the Local Authority will be supporting both parents and 
staff to develop our RHSE policy further through a working party. If 
you would be interested in being involved in this please email  
Mrs Cliff. 
 

Track and Trace procedures 

Please continue to use the email covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk if your 
child has a positive Covid19 test.   
  
A few reminders on the return to school and keeping our community safe 

 Please wear face coverings when entering the school grounds unless you 
are exempt. 

 Please do not ride bikes or scooters on the school grounds, especially on 
the path at the back entrance. There are often small children around 
that could get hurt. 

 Please remind children and younger siblings not to play on the outdoor 
equipment before or after school, as these have to be cleaned after 
every use.  

 Now that there will be more children coming into school, please 
continue to park responsibly and drive safely. 

Thank you  

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 8th March – all children return to school. Please see start and finish 
times. 

Friday 19th March – Comic Relief. Children can wear red or school uniform with 
red noses etc 

Friday 26th March – last day of term 

Monday 12th April – return to school. 

Stay safe, take care and see you all on Monday  

 

Mrs Cliff  
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